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May 6, 2025


North Atlanta High School Parents and Guardians:


I am deeply honored and sincerely grateful for the trust and support I have been shown  
since I stepped into the role of Interim Principal on November 5, 2024. It is with great 
humility and appreciation that I share the news of my appointment as Principal of North 
Atlanta High School for the 2025–2026 school year.


Your warm welcome has meant so much to me and has only strengthened my 
commitment to lead with integrity and compassion. I truly believe that, together, we can 
continue to cultivate a thriving and inclusive school community; one where every student 
is inspired and empowered to reach their full potential.  I am excited to work in close 
partnership with our families, staff, and community members to build upon the great 
work already underway and to create even more opportunities for growth and success.


Thank you again for this incredible opportunity. I am honored to serve, and I look forward 
to what we will accomplish together. If I can ever be of assistance, please don’t hesitate to 
reach out to me at ammitchell@apsk12.org.


Sincerely,

 


Angela Mitchell, Ed. D.,

Principal



